
SUMMER FAIR
Thank you to everyone who attended

our Summer Fair on Saturday 22nd
July.

It was such a lovely day and so
wonderful to see everyone enjoying

themselves. 
The PTA worked so hard in organising

such a great event and we are so lucky
to have such a supporting and

dedicated team of people. 
The total raised at the summer fair was

over £3000! 

Thank you to everyone who came and
supported it.

Important Dates
28.6 – Summer Concert 18:00PM
6.7 - Semiquavers concert with Seaford Choral
Society 
8.7– Year 6 taster week at Seaford Head School
9.7 – ‘Managing Tricky mornings’ workshop from
mental health support team. 9-10.30am
10.7 – Year 3 Caribbean Day 
15.7 – Seaford Sunshine Strummers Concert
17.7 – Year 6 leave for PGL
18.7 – Reception trip to Drusillas
19.7 – Year 6 back from PGL
22.7 – Year 6 prom
23.7 – Last Day of Term

ATTENDANCE 
OUR TARGET FOR ATTENDANCE
IS 96%
Reception - 92.93
Year 1 - 94.56
Year 2 - 95.8
Year 3 - 95.69
Year 4 - 94.52
Year 5 - 95.22
Year 6 - 92.71

Just a reminder to please make
sure your child brings in a water
bottle, sun hat and suncream to
school with them each day while

we have such lovely weather.
Thank you
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MESSAGE FROM MRS AYRES
Sports Week -  A huge well done to

everyone for taking part in Sports Week.
You all did so well and it was amazing to

see everyone taking part. Thank you to Mr
Chapman for all your hard work

organising such a successful event.

Year 6 - Well done to all our Year 6's who
have worked so hard in producing such an
amazing leavers performance. Thank you

to the year 6 teachers for all your hard
work and enthusiasm.


